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The scheduling of some 3rd year MECH courses will change as of spring 2025 term (January-April 2025). 

The resulting changes to BME 3A and 3B terms are listed in the chart above for your reference. Below 

are answers to some anticipated questions about the new 3A and 3B schedule.   

 

1. Why is the BME third year schedule changing?  

The scheduling of some 3rd year MECH courses is changing, resulting in shifts to BME’s program 

planning worksheet for 3A and 3B. 

 

2. When are the changes effective?  

The changes are in effect as of spring (January – April) 2025 term. Students heading into 3rd year in 

2024-2025 should carefully review the Fall 2024 and Spring 2025 timetable when it becomes 

available for viewing in mid-May. Registration in Fall 2024 and Spring 2025 will be in June.  

 

3. Do these changes affect my eligibility to take core 4th year courses or elective courses?  

The scheduling change does not impact students’ eligibility to take 4th year core and elective courses 

if progressing from 3A to 3B as prescribed. Students who find themselves off-stream in 3A or 3B will 

be able to take 4th year courses with careful planning. If you need assistance with course planning, 

please schedule an appointment with Alejandra at WCOnline.   

 

4. What if I am off-stream?  

Students who find themselves off-stream in 3A and/or 3B will be able to select from a mix of newly 

reshuffled MECH courses and other courses that are offered more than once/year. If you need 

assistance with course planning, please schedule an appointment with Alejandra at WCOnline.   

 

5. I need to take MECH320 in spring 2025 to graduate!  

There will be a special offering of MECH320 in spring 2025 for BME students who need it to 

graduate. This offering will be restricted to BME students.  

 

Please contact the BME Program Coordinator at bme.coord@uvic.ca or the BME Program Director at 

bmedirector@uvic.ca with further questions.  
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